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COLLEGE FOR RELEASE

IMMEDIATELY

SALVE REGINA FACULTY MEMBERS
TO ATTEND NEW YORK CONFERENCE

Sister- Mary
Ignatius, R. S. M., of the Spanish Department and Mrs.
Georgette 3a.nos of the French Department of Salve Regina
College wiil attend the Northeast Conference on the Teaching
of Foreign Languages at the Americana Hotel, New York
City, April 9-10,

They will be
the official representatives of the College at the conference

whose theme is: ""Challenges to the Profession. "

April 7, 1965



	Salve Regina Faculty Members to Attend New York Conference
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1575391714.pdf.4skzy

